
Crawley Mariners Comet Open Meeting 

Saturday 21 September 2019 

 

 

 

Our annual competition for club members and visiting helms 

is going to be taking place on Saturday 21 September. 

 

The event will follow the same format that we have operated 

in recent seasons, with four short races, two in the morning 

and two in the afternoon, and with three races to count.  

There will be a briefing at around 10:30 with the first race 

starting at 11:00. 

 

 

Please note that this year we are again planning 

to make hot lunches plus a sweet course 

available on the day.  If you wish to take 

advantage of this can you please let me know 

by phone, text or email using the contact details 

below so that we can ensure that we cater for an 

appropriate level of demand. 

 

 

 

The entry fee for the event will be £10:00, payable on the day.  Please note that if you confirm your 

attendance in advance then lunch will be included in the entry fee.   If you turn up on the day 

without pre-booking then there will be an additional charge of £4:00 for lunches. 

 

For information about how to find us please go to 

https://www.cmyc.co.uk/contact-crawley-mariners-yacht-club.htm 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you on 21 September, meanwhile enjoy your Comet sailing! 

 

Andrew Keynes 

cmycandrewk@btinternet.com 

07754 396388 

 

 


